
Safety Precautions During The COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

• No one that is not an employee of Baldwin County 
Schools is allowed on the premises until further 
notice. 

• Only necessary personnel are permitted, after 
permission from the principal is granted, and all 
sanitizing guidelines must be followed. 

• Custodians are cleaning and sanitizing daily. 

• No outside items or materials may be brought into 
buildings.  When necessary items arrive, they are 
sanitized and left untouched for 72 hours before 
brought inside. 

 
Baldwin County Schools has its students’ well-being at 
the top of their list and will do everything possible to 
keep our campuses clean and healthy. 
 
Please help us in this effort. 
 
Baldwin Proud!                                        Community Strong! 


